
 Dear Student, 

 Welcome to Pitzer! You have been provided with a Pitzer Gmail account that you should begin using immediately. Most (if 
 not all) future Pitzer communications will be sent to this email address. 

 A temporary password has also been assigned to you. You will need to change this password prior to using your Pitzer 
 Gmail. 

 Official Pitzer Email Address:  (check your personal email for specified info) 
 Username:  (check your personal  email for specified info) 
 Temporary Password  :  (check your personal  email for specified info) 
 Student ID:  (check your personal  email for specified info) 

 View these instructions for setting up your account. 

 If you have any trouble setting up your email, or if you have other technology questions, please contact Pitzer IT Help 
 Desk at  help@pitzer.edu  or (909) 607-3065. 

 More information can also be found on the  New Student Technology page  . 

 Warmest regards, 

 Chris Castaneda 
 Assistant Director of Client Services 
 Information Technology 
 Pitzer College  
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